
 
 

NOTICE OF WATER OUTAGE 
Elephant Butte, NM 87935 
THURSDAY, July 31, 2025 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the City of Elephant Butte is 
repairing a water line break that is currently affecting the north-
east portion of the City of Elephant Butte.  
 
Streets known to be affected at this time: Springland Blvd., 
Chama, Cimarron, Northern Drive, Brazos, Woodsum Lane, 
Lakeshore Drive.  
 
Our Public Works Department is working diligently to regain 
water service and appropriate water pressure to all residents as 
soon as possible.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
 
Lindsey Cobleigh-City Clerk 
Posted: July 31, 2025 
 
 


